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SUPER WAY TO SPEND THE SUMMER
Stena Line launches Superheroes and Teddy Bears Picnic Kids Cruises

SCHOOL’S out for summer and leading ferry company Stena Line has the perfect way to keep the kids entertained with the launch of a series of Superheroes and Teddy Bears’ Picnic Cruises from £15*.
Whether Superman, Batwoman, Spiderman or the Hulk is your child’s favourite superhero, they can enjoy a fantastic, action-packed day onboard Stena Line on August 8th and August 22nd. 
For the little ones, there is a fun-filled Teddy Bears Picnic on August 1st where they can bring their favourite Teddy onboard and enjoy magic tricks, treasure hunts, face-painting and balloon-modelling.
These unique non-landing cruises on Stena Line’s Superfast ferry set sail from Belfast at 11.30 and lunch is included onboard before arriving back at Belfast Port at 17:45.

The cruises are ideal for birthday parties and the ferry giant even has your party invites wrapped up as these can be downloaded online and personalised.  There are even goody bags as the birthday guests depart.
For further information or to book go to www.stenaline.co.uk/kidsfun, call 08447 70 70 70 or visit your local travel agent.
* Price for adults and children is £15 per person and includes a meal. £5-10 per infant (0-3 years) All cruises are subject to availability.  Terms and Conditions apply.  
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